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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

 

 

Reducing protection for endangered bats is absolutely appalling considering that they are already threatened to

begin with.  When is this country going to stop putting profits above protecting our natural resources and wildlife?

It's absolutely ridiculous. As a caver, I see less and less bats due to the severe impact of white nose syndrome.

Please place your focus on continuing to protect the bats, instead of pursuing greed for the almighty dollar. 

 

 

 

Adam Jones

 

Wise, VA


